
From:
Sent: March 18, 2021 10:33:41 AM
To: Ministre / Minister (EC) 
Subject: Environmental Review Holland Marsh Expressway
Sensitivity: Normal

The proposed Holland Marsh Expressway would be devastating to fragile Lake Simcoe. It would dump contaminates into the Holland River, an important tributary for this great lake which is endangered
from pollution. It should be placed under federal environmental review.

Thank you. Dr. John Bacher (Phd)

Keeper of the Flame
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